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As a former foster youth and a parent, this is a disgusting over sight on protecting our 

children. I oppose this bill, I want child predators and abusers held accountable. 

 

Children in foster care are already in unsafe environments without enough housing. 

Housing them in shelters that hold abusers, and addicts is not a safe placement for 

children who were already abused. 


